CVRD
REOC EVACUATION ALERT
LIFTED
Tzouhalem Road (south), North Cowichan
Samuel Road, Cowichan Bay
Westcan Terminal Road, Cowichan Bay

Lochmanetz Road, Cowichan Bay
January 6, 2021 1:30 p.m.

Due to decreased flooding risks, an Evacuation Alert issued by the Cowichan Valley
Regional District at the Regional Emergency Operations Centre (REOC) has been lifted.

The cancellation impacts the following areas that were previously under an Evacuation
Alert:

Tzouhalem Road (south), North Cowichan
Samuel Road, Cowichan Bay

Westcan Terminal Road, Cowichan Bay
Lochmanetz Road, Cowichan Bay
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CVRD REOC staff will continue to monitor flooding conditions across the Cowichan
region. Any updates will be published on the CVRD website and social media channels.

Cowichan Valley Regional District



